
 

MEETING OF THE COUNCIL 

 



The Senior Tutor formally thanked the UCS and MCR Comittees and the 

Tutorial/Admissions Office for their hard work in creating successful Freshers’ 

Weeks.  The Master formally thanked the Departments for supporting the events.  

(vi) Register of Interests 2022-23 

The Secretary will send out the annual email together with the Register of Interests 

2022-23 form to be completed by the Trustees. 

(vii) College Committees and Membership 

The Academic Dean circulated an updated College Committees and Membership 

paper to Council.  This included approval of the Choir Committee and the 



to the College’s view, Council will then come to a conclusion about the 

College’s 


	Declarations of Interest
	None.
	UNRESERVED

